
 
A Quick Update from Miss Webster 

 
As we begin to settle down into the new term, I know some of you are aware that we have seen our 

first cases of COVID in school both in staff and in children.  This is not something unique to our 
school, having spoken to local head teachers, all schools are experiencing the same situation. I can 

assure you that all procedures and protocols are being followed in school and I would ask parents to 
remain vigilant to symptoms at home to help us keep cases as low as we can. 

Thank you. 

Ladbrooke Primary School 
Friday 17th September 
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Playground Apparatus 
Children should not be playing on the apparatus before school and 

after school.  Please would all parents support us by ensuring children 
are collected on time and then leave the premises as quickly as                 

possible.  This is to ensure we can close and lock gates before after 
school activities commence, keeping everyone on the school grounds 

safe.  

New Parent Governor Needed 
 

We will looking to recruit a parent to join our team of governors at 
Ladbrooke. 

 
If you are interested in becoming a governor but would like to find 

out a bit more about it, please  do not  hesitate to speak to                        
Miss Webster. 

 
If you are interested, please complete the forms attached with this 
update and return them to the school office by Friday 1st October. 

Prefects 
 

We had so many applications for                
prefect roles which was lovely and 

reflects what a great Y6 class we have 
this year.  

 
Congratulations to: 

 
Panos 
Ansh 
Nia 

Oliver 

Technology Prefects 
 

Sophie 
Millie 
Kina 
Daisy 
Zofia 

Curriculum Prefects 
 

Shardae 
Johnny 
Alexia 
Liam 
Aiya 
Sam 

Playground Prefects 

House Captains  
 

Congratulations to the following Y6 pupils who have been chosen as our 
house captains for the year 

 
Chester - Panos, Daisy and Millie 

Lincoln - Alfie, Nia and Kina 
York - Sam, Natalia and Shardae 

Flu Vaccination Forms 
Please can all parents ensure that they have returned the flu                     

vaccination form by Monday 20th September.  Even if you do not 
want your child to have the vaccination, we still need the form back.  

If you do want the vaccination but do not return the form, we are 
unable to administer it. 

Thank You 

After School Club 
If you need to contact the after school club as you are running 

late to collect your child, the phone number is  
07933 947744 


